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As an Oregonian, raising my two daughters in Oregon, I am deeply concerned that 

we have so many sexual offenders living in plain site. We have clearly become the 

“get away with it” haven. Children are vulnerable. Children are in danger. It sickens 

me to know that we have a level 3 convicted sex offender sitting at our sports games, 

attending our school events and roaming through our community unchecked. I stand 

with my neighbors and friends of Happy Valley. This has to change!  


